
From: (null) SCHWARTZ >
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 4:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Elimination of Seasonal Rates

Dear Sir or Madam,
I am a seasonal customer of Hydro One. According to a letter I received from February 8, File number EB-2020-
0246 I understand that my customer classification will be changing as the OEB plans to eliminate seasonal rates and
move move me to a residential rate class.
I understand there will be a public hearing to consider this plan from Hydro One and I wish to file a letter of
comment which will be considered during the process.  I would like to be an intervenor as well so that I am aware of
what the resulting decisions contain.

My contact information is the following:
Carolyn Schwartz

The seasonal property involved in this change is .

I strongly urge the OEB to implement this change gradually over an agreed time period. 

Thank you for your attention,
Sincerely,
Carolyn Schwartz




